
 

We are only at the end of 
the phone or email - if you 
have any concerns, please 

get in touch. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday is our PE day with the 
sports coach. Children should come to 
school in their PE kit on this day: blue 

shorts or black/blue joggers, yellow  
t-shirt and trainers/pumps. 



This half term, we will be focusing on our Christian value of Responsibility.  

‘If you are responsible with a little, you may get a lot.’  

Matthew 25:23 

 How can you show responsibility in 2025?  

· By tidying up my toys, books and other belongings at home when I have finished 
using them.  

· By helping out with simple chores at home, like putting dirty clothes in the washing 
basket or setting the table. 

· By caring for pets or plants at home. 

· By putting on my own clothes, coat and shoes. 


